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Jacob Diameh – Postgraduate Taught Students’ Officer   

What has been worked on in the past month?  

1. I attended the College of Science Academic Board meeting which was to discuss the 
progress and plans for the college. There was a forum on how academic research 
should be treated and how to go about it for all students. 
 
2. I attended the Academic Affairs Board Meeting held to review the various modules 
for the next academic year. It was successful as we all contributed to the progress of 
having most of the courses and modules reviewed. 
 
3. Also attended the Management Cohort Meeting to discuss issues facing the course 
and how to make it more effective and academically viable. 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

Most of the timetables issues raised in last Speak week are resolved and after some 
dialogues with several students, they are happy about this semesters timetable schedules. 

Plans for next month  

I am invited for the upcoming event on Hate crime reporting which I will share my experience 
and that of others I have been in contact with. 
 
I will be attending the University Lincoln welcome event, which I will be contributing as the 
PGT Officer. 


